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Monthly Budget for General: $14,000.00 for Mission: $2,875.00
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World Missions, Our Duties

English Worship
May 29, 2016
9:15AM - 10:30AM

Praise and Worship Praise Team
Prayer

Visitors Welcome/Announcements

Sharing

Oftering

Scripture Reading 1 Peter 1:1-12 Congregation
Sermon Mission Impossible Rev. George Hsu
Closing Prayer Rev George Hsu

English and Youth Sunday School at 10:45
Lunch & Fellowship at 12:15
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Announcements:

1.

2.

3.

We welcome new friends who worshiped with us. Our thank-you to Pastor Hsu
for the wonderful message. Please stay for lunch & fellowship.

Next Sunday (5/1) Combined Communion worship will start at 10:45AM. Please
prepare your heart to attend the service.

Our church annual summer Vacation Bible School will be held on the week of
7/18-22. The theme for this year is “Cave Quest”. We still need a lot of volunteers
and participation. Please contact Sister Jennifer for more information.

This Saturday (6/4) at 5:30 pm Teacher’s Appreciation Dinner will be held at
church. Thank God for the many brothers and sisters to participate in the
ministries of children worship and Sunday School. All the teachers, their family
members and those who want to volunteer in the ministry in the future are
welcome for the dinner.

Our next baptism will be on Father’s Day (6/19). Those who are interested in
getting baptized, please contact Pastor Cheng or Elder Chang.

Chinese Family for Christ USA will have a marriage enrichment retreat in Tulsa
on 8/5-8/7. Registration will end on 6/1. Please contact Mrs. Naishu Cheng if you
have any questions.

Operation Christmas Child: This month we are collecting socks which should fit
inside a shoebox along with other items. Please drop them in the box outside the
sanctuary.

Last Sunday’s Chinese/English services attendance was 131.

Prayer Items:
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Pray for the families and ministries of Pastors, Elder, and deacons.

Pray for the spiritual growth of our church brothers and sisters.

Pray for the July STM trip to Taiwan. Pray for their preparation.

Pray for the preparation process of VBS (7/18-22), Jennifer Chow and co-workers.
Pray for the Marriage Enrichment Retreat on 8/5-8/7. Pray for God to bring couples
to register.

Pray for the plans and preparation for a new senior citizen fellowship.

Pray for the TU student ministry and the coming new students in August.

Pray for Summer Quarter Sunday School preparation and more brothers and sisters
to attend Sunday School.

Pray for the safety of families who are traveling during the summer.

10. Pray for Rev. Billy Ko and his co-workers for their ministries at Christian Witness

Center and in the Mid-west.

Synopsis of the Sermon:

As the disciples were under persecution, they were going through tremendous
hardship. The only thing they can do was waiting patiently for the returning of
Jesus as He has promised. Yet, suddenly, the persecution intensified under
emperor Nero. The disciples were not sure if they could survive. (Many didn’t.)
Therefore, Peter, as the church leader, wrote the letter to all the disciples lived
across the land of Asia Minor to encourage them; to remind them that they were
God’s elect for a specific task—preach the gospel all over the land. This would
not please the enemy—the Satan. So naturally, they will be Satan’s target for
destruction. With the presence of the Lord, however, the disciples shall not fear
and will be able to carry out God’s assignment.

The persecution of today’s church is intensifying. How shall we respond?



